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Detterman, Mark, Env. Health

From: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 11:45 AM
To: 'electrocoatings group'
Cc: Mark Johnson; aaron@tamenv.com
Subject: RE: Electro-Coatings, Inc:  Response to NOV and Letter of July 24, 2009

John, 
You will need to pardon a new case worker who's not had a chance to fully review but a fraction of the case load but who was 
required to issue "Resolution" groundwater monitoring reduction letters and NOV letters by a deadline.  I do see previous 
correspondence in the case file as you state.  Like most Emeryville sites, this will take some time to tease apart, but I'll use your 
correspondence to help the that process and make a final determination from the county's perspective. 
Thanks, 
 
Mark Detterman 
Hazardous Materials Specialist, PG, CEG 
Alameda County Environmental Health 
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway 
Alameda, CA  94502 
Direct: 510.567.6876 
Fax:    510.337.9335 
Email: mark.detterman@acgov.org 
 
PDF copies of case files can be downloaded at: 
 
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm  
(then - "Find a Site") 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: electrocoatings group [mailto:electrocoatingsgroup@gmail.com]  
Sent: Tuesday, August 18, 2009 10:02 AM 
To: Detterman, Mark, Env. Health 
Cc: Mark Johnson; aaron@tamenv.com 
Subject: Electro-Coatings, Inc: Response to NOV and Letter of July 24, 2009 
 
Mr. Detterman: 
 
EC Group responds to your letter and NOV dated July 24, 2009.  Our response is attached to this email and a hard copy will be 
forwarded to you via US Mail.  Please call me at 210-7980-3460 x105 or send email if you have any questions or require 
additional information. 
 
John M. Trigg, P.G. 
Environmental & Safety Manager 
Electro-Coatings Group, Inc. 
14400 Northbrook, Suite 210 
San Antonio, Texas  78232 
 
210.798.3460 x105 (phone) 
210.798.3465 (fax) 
electrocoatingsgroup@gmail.com (email) 







